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On behalf of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff, I would like to
express our appreciation for the administrative support you provided for
the recent public meeting we held in Elma, Washington.

The facilities you provided for the meeting made it possible for all those

in attendance who wished to speak to the staff to do so.

Since the purpose

of the meeting was to provide the public direct access to the staff, it was

a successful cffort.

The concerns identified by members of the public will

be made part of the official record of the WNP-3 proceedings.

Your support has helped to ensure that the environmental impact statement
for WNP-3 will provide an accurate assessment of the effects of the project

nn the local environment.

by your participation in this effort.
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The interests of the public have been better served

Sincerely,

Crininal slgned by:
Anncile Vietl _

Annette Vietti, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
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